
 

Dr. Andrew Weil on Ablatherm-HIFU  

We are proud to announce that Dr. Andrew Weil, a well-known physician and author, recently spoke of the benefits associated 
with Ablatherm-HIFU minimally invasive, robotized technology. Please click on the below link to view Dr. Weil's recommendation 
to a patient inquiry about alternative treatment options for prostate cancer. http://www.drweil.com/drw/u/QAA400415/New-
Treatment-for-Prostate-Cancer.html 

Yours sincerely, Marc Oczachowski Chief Executive Officer EDAP-TMS 

http://www.drweil.com/drw/u/QAA400415/New-Treatment-for-Prostate-Cancer.html
http://www.drweil.com/drw/u/QAA400415/New-Treatment-for-Prostate-Cancer.html

